25/09/2016 Re: Free To Leave - Health Science Students’ Council

Re: Free To Leave

Health Science Students’ Council

Fri 2016-09-23 05:04 PM

To:Gonda Perez <gonda.perez@uct.ac.za>; Bongani Mayosi <bongani.mayosi@uct.ac.za>; Denver Hendricks
<denver.hendricks@uct.ac.za>; Reno Morar <reno.morar@uct.ac.za>;

Please note that the previous sentiments are also extended to all staff.

Health Sciences Student Council 2015/2016
University of Cape Town

Facebook: UCT Health Sciences Student Council
Council Email: hssc@myuct.ac.za

Twitter: @UCT_HSSC

From: Health Science Students’ Council

Sent: 23 September 2016 04:58:22 PM

To: Gonda Perez; Bongani Mayosi; Denver Hendricks; Reno Morar
Subject: Free To Leave

Dear Deanery,

Please note that students are not blocking your exit. The Deanery is free to leave whenever they would like
to.

Students will not prevent the Deanery from leaving.

Kind regards,

Health Sciences Student Council 2015/2016
University of Cape Town

Facebook: UCT Health Sciences Student Council
Council Email: hssc@myuct.ac.za

Twitter: @UCT_HSSC
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